
Dear Valued Tenants, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to improve our community 

and services, we would like to gather your feedback regarding your experiences with the electric 

vehicle charging facilities provided on the premises. 

Your insights are crucial in helping us understand how to enhance the charging experience and 

meet your needs better. We kindly ask you to take a few moments to share your thoughts on the 

following: 

• How frequently do you use the electric vehicle charging stations? 

• Have you encountered any issues while using the charging facilities? 

• Are there any improvements or additional features you would like to see? 

• Overall, how would you rate your experience with the electric vehicle charging services? 

Please respond to this letter by [Insert Deadline Date]. Your feedback will be invaluable in 

helping us enhance our services. 

Thank you for your time and input! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Property Management/Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


